
Dear Tyler, 
 
Thank you for standing with Ukraine during these dark times. Thank you for everything you have 
been doing for us. There is one more way you can help. Let me ask for a favor and see what 
you think. 
 
Many companies in Ukraine went out of business. Especially those focused on the local market. 
Many talented people lost their jobs, including developers, QA engineers, project managers, 
and other IT professionals. 
 
Vast majority cannot just leave and find jobs abroad. Ukraine doesn’t allow men aged 18-60 to 
leave the country under martial law. Women don’t want to go abroad without their partners and 
husbands. Some cannot leave their elderly parents behind. That’s why they need to be re-hired 
in Ukraine. 
 
Last week alone we made 5 new hires, one engineer a day. Our current openings at Redwerk 
will soon be over. But we don’t want to stop hiring. We want to employ as many talented people 
as possible so they can provide for their families. 
 
The more engineers have jobs, the more foreign currency will flow into the country’s economy. 
This means more taxes, more donations to the armed forces and volunteers, more purchases at 
local farmers, service providers, and small businesses. 
 
If you’re happy with the service we’ve been providing you with for over 2 years now, please 
make personal introductions to those who could use our expertise in software development, 
online marketing, graphic design, security testing or quality assurance. 
 
If you find it appropriate, please use your social networks to post on #buyfromukraine and 
#workwithukraine. We’ll send you links to our posts, feel free to share and ask your marketing to 
do so. 
 
Please let me know if this is something you could do. 
 
Thank you, 
Slava Ukraini ❤️🇺🇦 
 


